
 
In-Person Worker’s Compensation Hearings Resume in Appleton 

 
 

The Office of Worker’s Compensation Hearings will resume in-person hearings at its location at 
54 Park Place in the city of Appleton as of the first week of May 2021.  We have modified the 
hearing room, after consulting with a city of Appleton health officer, to ensure physical 
distancing at over six feet (and generally over 10 feet) between hearing participants in most 
instances, with plexiglass barriers between the parties and their respective attorneys. 
Arrangements have also been made to accommodate “hybrid” hearings in which one or more 
witnesses may appear remotely by videoconferencing. 
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